
 

                                                                   
Dear Parents, 
On January 5, 2021, we will hold our lottery for all open slots for the 2021/2022 school year. 
To determine how many open slots will be available, we need information from our current 
families who currently have children enrolled.  Please help us by answering the following 
questions, and returning this form by Friday, December 11, 2020.   
 
I have the following child(ren) enrolled at Aspen who WILL BE returning next year: 
 

Last Name First Name Grade NEXT Yr 
 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
Aspen Academy offers “sibling preference” meaning if you have a child enrolled during the 
current school year, the sibling you wish to newly enroll gets preference before we take open 
enrollment for new families. Please list the siblings for whom you are seeking placement for 
2021/2022 school year.  If you have not done so already, please complete the online 
application.  If we have more applications for siblings than space, we will use a lottery to 
determine sibling placement and wait-lists. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Minnesota Law and Aspen Academy requires all students to be 
5 years of age by September 1 of their kindergarten year.  
 

Last Name First Name Grade NEXT Yr 
 
 

  

 
 

  

 
I have the following child(ren) enrolled at Aspen who WILL NOT be returning next year.   
 

Last Name First Name Grade NEXT Yr 
 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

___________________________________________                ______________ 
Parent/guardian signature       Date 
 
**If you have any questions regarding enrollment for next year, please contact Mrs. Martini, 
952-226-5940, ext. 170, julie.martini@aspenacademymn.org. 


